
Leonardtown High School Band Booster General Assembly 
Meeting Minutes 
March 11, 2015 

 
The meeting started at   5:30pm with the reading (we passed a 
copy around to the group) of the minutes from the previous 
General Assembly meeting.  These minutes were approved. A 
member of the General Assembly kept minutes since neither 
secretary was in attendance. 
 
Treasurer Report: 
*Insurance was paid 
*Claire’s incentive winner was given $100 
*More than $1000 dollars has been raised for Basket Bingo to 
date and it almost covers the current expenses of about $1300. 
 
Fundraising Report: 
 *We have one parent with is willing to man the concession 
table for our Comedy Show on April 17th.  
*Doors will open at 7:00pm.  
*We may need another parent to help with the concession.  We 
will use left overs from Basket Bingo. 
* Drive One For Your School will be held on May 2nd at LHS. We 
will need volunteers for this day. 
 
Mulch Update: 
*We did well in helping with the mulch sale to resurface the 
football field. We sold about 350 bags totaling 1400 dollars 
worth of mulch.  
*Delivery is March 21st. We need some volunteers to meet 
up at LHS at 10am to help with this effort.  Please call 
Bonnie at 301-997-0474 for questions. 
 
 



 
 
Presidents Report: 
*A form has been submitted to the IRS for another 
determination letter, which we must have to receive a tax-
exempt number/card. The original cannot be found.  
* It has been decided to not have band camp dinners served 
this year. Each student will need to bring his or her own food 
during band camp. 
*April and May General Assembly Meetings will be very 
important and we hope well attended. We need to 
nominate people for next year’s board, and then elect next 
year’s board. The budget for 2015-2016 will be presented 
and voted on as well.  
*The trailer has been delivered to the Tech Center for the logo 
to be applied. 
 
 
Basket Bingo: 
*A volunteer list was shown. 
* Jazz band will play for about 45 minutes when the doors 
open, hopefully outside if the weather is nice.  
*There will be a photographer from the Enterprise that will be 
there to take pictures.  
*At the time of the meeting, there was one basket left to be 
sponsored. Still receiving donations. 
 
 
Director’s Report and New Business: 
*Festival is nest week on Tuesday 
*Go Fund Me has been started for people to donate to the band 
to fund our new bib purchase, (Pants for the Marching Band) 
and Black Tux Shirts for the guys who play during concert 
season. See our web site. www.leonardtownband.org  

http://www.leonardtownband.org/


*The Jazz Concert at the Wharf will be on May 6th at 6pm.  
*The Band Banquet will be on May 15th at the Tech Center, 
more information to come.  
* The Marching Band has been registered for 7 shows next 
season. 
* Possibly going to Nationals. 
* May 19th is the first rehearsal for Marching Band.  
*No Zero Period for next school year.  
 
 
 
 
 


